
 

 

10th March 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Virtual Parent Forum 
 

We would like to invite you to attend a virtual version of our termly Parent Forum. This will take 

place on Tuesday 30th March at 7:15pm via Zoom. The purpose of this event is for parents to 

come along with questions, thoughts and ideas, so that we can get a sense of what’s going well 

in school and what we can do to improve. 

If you'd like to attend, please email admin@oswaldroad.manchester.sch.uk and we will send 

you the Zoom meeting details. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Deborah Howard & Ellie Linton 

Headteacher & Communications Manager 
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